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Many thanks for your kind invitation. I am happy and honoured to continuously serve as a member of Editorial Board for Applied Mechanical Engineering. Attached please find may brief CV.
Thanks & Regards,
Li
Dr. Li Chang| Lecturer
School of Aerospace, Mechanical & Mechatronic Engineering
Faculty of Engineering and Information Technologies      
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